Dt: 20.12.2013

To,

1) The Listing Department,
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,
Exchange Plaza, 05th Floor,
Plot No. C/1, G Block,
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East,
Mumbai - 400051
Fax: 022 26598237 / 38

2) The Corporate Relationship Department,
The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,
01st Floor, New Trading Ring,

Rotunda Building, P.L. Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001
Fax: 022 22723121 /3719 /2039

Dear Sir / Madam,
Sub: Commencement of Operations at Company’s sheeting manufacturing

Unit at Wada, Maharashtra.
Ref: Our letter dated15™ October’ 2013.

With reference to the above this is to inform you that the Operations at the
Company’s sheeting manufacturing unit at Wada, Maharashtra which were stopped
due to sluggish demand in western market have been resumed from today i.e.,
'20.12.2013.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully

For HIL. LIMITED
o

P. Rajesh Kumar Jain
Company Secretary.
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